November 4,

professor J,A.N, LEE
University of Denver
Department of Mathematics
University Park,

Denver
Colorado Bo2le
U.S.A.

Dear Professor LEE 3

Thank you very much for your letter of September 14, Vhen
I received i%, on the 9th of October, I replied it e¢/o the
Bolyai Jénos Matematikai Tdrsulat, Budapest, for you wrote ,
you will be in Budapest in October, at the invitation of that
Society, In the nc.nti.”. 1 have been informed that your vieit

to Budapest has been postponed to next April,

1 hope, you succeeded in the mesntime getting funding sup~
port for your “BORTRAN ENGINE" project. 1 shall be glad to
discuss that project whith you next April,

Yours sincerely,

Lészlé Kalmér

KLsgné



